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Bangladesh represents in Pakistan APO workshop

Reported by: UNB
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Islamabad, Pakistan recently.

Tokyo-based Asian Productivity
Organization (APQ) organised the
workshop with support from local
Mational Productivity Organisation
{NPQ), Ministry of Industries,

Pakistan from October 6-10, said a DCCI press release here on Monday.

As per nominafion of NFO Bangladesh, Ministry of Industries, Vice President of Dhaka Chamber of Commerce and Industry
(DCCI) Md Shoaib Choudhury and Md Mahbub Ul Alam of Bangladesh Institute of Management (BIM) represented Bangladesh
in the workshop and delivered respective country paper.

The workshop highlighted the importance and guidelines to improve the work place diversity amongst the member countries.

The event also focused on the importance of corporate diversity management in the era of globalisation.

Representatives from Fiji, Iran, Indonesia, Malaysia, the Philippines, Thailand, Vietnam and host country Pakistan participated

in the programme.



